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APRIL REMINDERS
April tuition is due Saturday, April 1st.
If you are enrolled in autopay, your April tuition will be taken out on the 1st.
If you are not enrolled in auto pay, be sure to have your payment made by the 1st
either online or via cash/check to the studio on your student’s day of class.
Reminder that there is a 5 day grace period before late fees are applied.
Reminder to look at the Recital packet!!!
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NEWS 
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Everyone is done learning recital dances and now it is time
for cleaning and perfecting! All choreography videos are
in the process of being uploaded to the Band app for
students to practice with. Each classes music is uploaded
into the Band App as well. 
Reminder that each family gets 5 free recital tickets. You
can purchase any additional recital tickets at
jcperformingarts.com/recital. Feel free to share the link
above to any family or friends wanting to purchase tickets.
Summer Dance Camp registration will open May 1st.
Details will be coming your way soon via email. You can
check out the different camps we are offering by visiting
our website, jcperformingarts.com. 

N E W S L E T T E R

There will be no classes March
27th - April 2nd for Spring Break!
We will return to classes April 3rd!
We will be doing our costume try
on the week after break (April 29 -
May 2nd) - please be sure your
child shows up with tights on.
Competition Team Information
Meeting April 17th!
Competition audition practice
clinics are April 24th and May 1st!

APRIL 
EVENTS

Have Questions?
Email

Carsenc@jcperformingarts.com
amberm@jcperformingarts.com

Call 
(402) 960-8796
(402) 315-0422

Visit our website at jcperformingarts.com


